
From: Nataly Morales Sandoval 

Date: Wed, Oct 6, 2021 at 4:28 PM

Subject: Public Comment

To: <votersfirstact@crc.ca.gov>


Hello CA Redistricting Commission,


My name is Nataly Morales a California and CD 35 resident from Fontana. I am distraught by the new 
lines being made in CD 35 area.


The maps disenfranchise minority communities, and would white wash it and make it a moderate district, 
even though the Latinx community specifically has grown since the last census. As a Latina woman 
growing up in the CA 35 area I urge you not to make the new lines.


Best regards,


Nataly Morales
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